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Last Friday we spent the morning doing some pedestrian training out on the roads. 
We discussed the best places to cross the road and also practised crossing at 
difficult places (between parked cars or at a junction). It took us a long time to get 
safely across the busy high street but it was good practise for when we are out and 
about in the village! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week we have been writing explanation texts about the water cycle 

using technical language and applying our Year 5 grammar. Next week we will be 

exploring different styles of poetry. In Maths we have been solving problems 

involving time and timetables before moving on to measurement next week. 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Read at least five times a week 

• Practise spellings 
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